Provided by Employee Assistance Report






    May 2020
[image: image1.jpg]



A Reminder From Your EAP:
“Human needs don’t change. Relationships mattered in the days of pencil, paper, and snail mail, and they still matter in the days of Facebook and Skype.”

– Paul G. Krasnow

What relationship problems are YOU having? Your EAP can help.
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